
Our Autumn 1 project about ... 

THE TUDORS! 

 
This half term we are learning about The Tudors.

 

Good luck and have fun 

Miss Begum 

 

 

 

 

Whilst we are focusing on the monarchy and changes during 
class time, we would like you to create a project on Tudor life.  
You may choose to focus on  housing, food or crime and pun-

You could produce a model, fact book, research project or an 
amazing piece of artwork. We are looking forward to seeing how 
creative you can be.  
 
Please ensure these are handed in to your class teacher by the 
16th October, ready for viewing in the final week. We are extremely 
excited to see what you can create and find out.   


